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GRAND KNIGHT’S NOTES 
By Rolland Trahoon, Grand Knight      
 

Brother Knights, 
 
     As July has arrived and I have become the new 
Grand Knight I want to extend my thanks to our past 
Grand Knight, Mark Runge, for his hard work and 
service, and to all our volunteers for their service to the 
Knights over this past year. 
     As we move forward in the last half of 2015 we 
have some very important events coming up.  
Hopefully many of you have heard we are hosting the 
2015 State Knights of Columbus golf tournament. 
Gene Ohlman is chairing this event and will need our 
help as the event draws near.  I encourage as much 
help as possible to make this a successful event for 
our council as this is a huge fundraiser for our council. 
     On Aug. 17 we have the ESU Back to School block 
party.  If anyone is interested in chairing this event 
please contact me.  We will also be setting dates for 
Sunday Breakfasts running from September through 
April of next year.   
     The Month of October we will be conducting the 
annual Tootsie Roll Drive.    
     As the newest Grand Knight I hope we can make all 
of our events and charity fun and a worthy experience 
for all. 
 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH       

   July – Mark Runge  
    

 FAMILY OF THE MONTH     
    July – Jim / Teresa Muckenthaler  
 
   

 

STATE GOLF TOURNAMENT 
 

     Welcome to all Knights and their family members who 
are in Emporia for the annual K of C State Golf 
Tournament the weekend of July 25-26. 

     Chairman Gene Ohlman and the 
committee have been working hard for 
several months to make the event a 
success.   
     Our council has hosted the state 
tournament several times in the past and 
has a reputation of putting on a great 

event for the Knights who travel to Emporia from all parts 
of Kansas.   
 

 

 

BREAKFAST SCHEDULE SET 

     The schedule has been set for the monthly 
breakfasts which resume in September.  Thanks to Bill 
Brooks and Larry McManaman who have stepped 
forward again to chair this important function.  Gene 
Ohlman and Jon Vopata will co-chair the Senior 
Recognition Breakfast.   
     Following are the dates: 
 September 13 
 October 4 
 November 15 
 December 6 (in conjunction with Altar Society) 
 January 10 
 February7 
 March 20 (in conjunction with Altar Society) 
 April – no date set 
 May 1 – Senior Recognition Breakfast  

 
 

KNIGHTS NOTES 
 

• We are in need of someone to chair the ESU Block 
Party on Aug. 17.  There is always plenty of help from the 
council.  Our booth is in the 1100 block of Commercial St.  
Set-up is at 6 p.m. 

• Did you know this newsletter and other timely council 
news can be delivered to your e-mail inbox?  Contact 
Mark Runge (mrunge@emporia.edu).  It can also be 
viewed on the council’s web site.  Between newsletters e-
mail is utilized to keep the members updated in a timely 
manner.  Make sure Mark has your e-mail address. 
 
 

 
 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
 

 

• July 25-26 State K of C Golf Tournament, Emporia 

• July 27 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m. 

 Followed by meeting at 7 p.m. 
 

• Aug. 11    Officer’s meeting, 5:30 p.m. 

• Aug. 17 ESU Back-to-School Block Party 

• Aug. 24 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m. 

 Followed by meeting at 7 p.m. 
 

• Sept. 13    Breakfast in the parish hall 

• Sept. 14    Officer’s meeting, 5:30 p.m. 

• Sept. 28 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m. 

 by meeting at 7 p.m. 

 

 



 
 

 

Please support our newsletter sponsors & thank them for making it possible. 
 
 

  
  


